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ABI1984Our ref: 60903 
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12/10/2016 

Cameron Stewart 
Senior Legal Counsel 
Foxtel Management Pty Ltd 

By email: Cameron.Stewart@foxtel.com.au 

Dear Mr Stewart 

Third line forcing notification N99338 lodged by Foxtel Management Pty Ltd 

I refer to the above third line forcing notification relating to Foxtel’s proposed offer of a 
complimentary subscription to its Presto service on condition consumers purchase certain 
food products from Pringles, lodged with the Australian Competition and Consumer 
Commission (the ACCC) on 19 September 2016. 

By email received by the ACCC on 27 September 2016, you advised that as the proposed 
conduct is no longer proceeding, Foxtel Management Pty Ltd seeks to withdraw the 
notification. 

Accordingly, the ACCC has closed the matter.  

The notification and this letter have been placed on the ACCC’s public register of withdrawn 
notifications. If you wish to discuss any aspect of this matter, please do not hesitate to 
contact Hannah Ransom on (02) 6243 1255. 

Yours sincerely 

 
David Hatfield 
Director 
Adjudication Branch 


